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May 29, 2024 
 
To:  
Councilmember Tim McOsker 
Sent via email to:  councilmember.mcosker@lacity.org 
 
Traci Park 
Sent via email to:  Traci.Park@lacity.org 
 

The following Motion was approved at the May 28, 2024 Special Meeting of the Coastal San 
Pedro Neighborhood Council:   

 
Whereas, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council strongly supports the principles 
and functions of the Coastal Act and does not support legislation that weakens it. 
 
Resolved, the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council requests that the City Council 
take a position of “neutral” in its 2024 Legislative Platform for the following proposed 
state legislation, as the provisions that would have weakened the protections in the 
Coastal Act have been removed or significantly modified: California SB 951 (California 
Coastal Act of 1976: coastal zone: coastal development) and California SB 1092 (Coastal 
resources: coastal development permits: appeals: report). 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 

 

Doug Epperhart, President  
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
cc:   
LA City Council 
Pamela.Thornton@lacity.org 
Anissa.Raja@lacity.org 
Christian.L.Guzman@lacity.org 
Drew.Leach@lacity.org 
Star.Parsamyan@lacity.org 
Kevin.Brunke@lacity.org 
Jacob.Burman@lacity.org 
Sean.Silva@lacity.org 
Jeff.Khau@lacity.org 

 


